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 A Message from the Principal 
Dates to Remember 
April 11, 12, 19 
First Communion Masses 
April 15 
Spring Pictures 
April 24 
Exercise for Education 
Color Run-pm 
April 26 
Mother/Son-Iron Pigs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newslett
er 

Dear St. Isidore Families: 

Please remember to register with QCSD for busing for next year!  They hope to have 

the routes out to parents the beginning of July.  In addition they will not be 

transporting back home for dismissal on ½ days any longer.  It is our goal to have 

the 2015-16 calendar to you in the next week or two especially since we will be 

closing for the World Meeting of Families so that we can all plan accordingly. 

 

Faithfully,  
Dr. Robin A. Conboy, Principal 

 

 

 

 

April 11: Electronic Recycling at LC.  Free except glass picture tube TV’s and older computer monitors $20 fee. 

April 13:  LC Current concepts in concussion management seminar at 7 pm. School Cafeteria of Lansdale Catholic 

 

St. Isidore School Color Run 

Join us for this fun family friendly run/walk on April 24th 6pm. Registration  $30. See www.stisidoreschool.com for more 

info.  WE ARE IN NEED OF ABOUT 20 VOLUNTEERS DURING THE 2 RUNS.  A T-SHIRT IS INCLUDED FOR 

VOLUNTEERS IF YOU SIGN UP BY THIS SATURDAY. http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b4dada82eaa8 

Exercise for Education Volunteer Sign Up:  http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0b4dada82eaa8-exercise 

 

Sister Strikes Again! - Late Nite Catechism 2 –Postponed until December 

St. Isidore School is hosting this hilarious Off-Broadway Production next school year when we do not have so many things 

going on! 

 

April:  The Magazine Drive competition is on again!  Please make sure teachers have a count if you drop them in the 

recycle bins or bring them in and students will count.   

 

Cross Roads collection going on now!  Their current needs are:  Pacifiers for different stages of growth; bibs (infant and 

older children's bibs; socks of all sizes up to size 7; baby washes such as wash cloths, soaps, creams, Desitin, powder;  tooth 

brushes; shampoo, lotion; eating utensils (training utensils on up) sippy cups, baby cups and plates; safety proofing things 

for cabinets, drawers, toilets ($7 or $8); boys and girls underwear; spring clothes including dresses, shorts, t-shirts.  School 

made cards to give to the babies.  The women love the art projects from children. 

 

Nockamixon Park News: 

Our free pontoon boat tours are once again back. They will be held most Tuesday and Wednesday evenings starting May 19 

and ending September 2. Tours in May, June, and July will go from 6-8 pm and tours in August and September will be from 

5-7 pm. As in past years, we are setting a limit of ONE tour per person. These are very popular and we get a long waiting 

list. Tours may be cancelled due to low temperatures, rain, thunderstorms, or strong winds. Children under 3 years of age 

must provide their own PFDs (life jackets). Please arrive 15 minutes early for your tour. We will be meeting at the Marina 

Building. 

To register, you MUST call the Park Office at 215-529-7300 and choose Option 6. Online registration is not yet available for 

the new calendar of events. “Following” an event on the calendar of events is not the same as registering. Email registrations 

will not be accepted. Please do not call the Education Center to register as I am rarely at my desk. Please have patience as we 

have only one person answering the phones. When you call you will be asked to provide an email for confirmations. 

If you find that you can’t attend a tour after you register, please call the Park Office as soon as possible so we open the spots 

up to our waiting list. The tours are free, but donations to the Friends of Nockamixon State Park are always welcomed. 

 

Fiesta update:  we are good on plates & juice boxes.  Gracious.  Still need “FOOD” 


